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Hamre Jaime

From: Mel & Wendy <wlmpdx@aceweb.com>
Sent: Monday, February 5, 2018 4:06 PM
To: HAGNR Exhibits
Subject: No to HB 4075

Washington County should not be rewarded for stone walling proper procedures and upending an agreement made by 
responsible governing bodies. This undermines trust in our governmental institutions; institutions which are being 
threatened on the Federal level as well. The 1700 acres in question are high value farm land that continues to be farmed 
successfully and adds to our State revenue base.  
 
The Hillsboro area has adequate land for urban development if used efficiently.  
The best farm land in the world that has been brought into their urban growth boundary near the 1700 acres is 
supporting warehouses, and over the berms on Intel property, sprawling parking lots.  
 
Please honor the agreement in effect made in good faith. If we can change this agreement so frivolously, what is worth 
honoring? 
 
Mel & Wendy Mortensen 
17845 NW Solberger Rd. 
North Plains, OR 97133 
 
 
 
 
Sent from my iPad 
 


